Hospital Energy
110 Riverview Drive
Guilford, CT 06437

(203) 668-3522

mark@hospitalenergy.com

July 9, 2014 MHPLC 1133!__’}49;45::@?

Executive Director
NHPUC

21 South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Withdrawal of Hospital Energy natural gas license PM 14-171

Dear Executive Director,

Hospital Energy hereby requests that the Commission approve withdrawal of our natural gas aggregator
license PM 14-171 effective June 30, 2014. Our firm has no natural gas clients in the State of New

Hampshire and is not soliciting such business. We continue to operate as a duly authorized electricity
aggregator for healthcare institutions. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very Truly Yours,

WMt b
Mark Mininberg
President

Cc: David Goyette
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